
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                       7th February 2023 

Today has been… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

… and your child has been taking part in activities supporting the theme of ‘Want to talk about it? Making 
space for conversations about life online’. From gaming and chat, to streaming and video, young people 
are shaping the interactive entertainment spaces they are a part of. Safer Internet Day 2023 celebrates 
young people’s role in creating a safer internet, whether that is whilst gaming and creating content, or 
interacting with their friends and peers.  

They have also been reminded of the rules for the safe use of the internet in school, which also relates to 

safe use away from school as well. Our school’s ‘Acceptable Use Agreement’ has been discussed with 

reception children and any children new to the school, in class with their class teacher, signed and kept in 

school. If you would like a copy of it, please ask.  

Information and resources for Parents can be found at; 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/educational-resources 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs E. Falshaw  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/educational-resources

